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         “With Christ as our guide we let our light shine.” 

 

Lent Term 2022 Newsletter  

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

 

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

It was wonderful this week to be a part of the Lenten Reflection at 
the Cathedral on Tuesday evening, along with representatives from 
the three other Catholic schools in the town of Northampton. Thank 
you to Alex, Tomas, Tehila, Jess, Quentin, Jayden, Theresa, Alfie, 
Jacob and Rylee for representing St Mary’s as part of the choir and 
in the readings. Thank you, too, to all the pupils and families who 
represented our school in the congregation. It was wonderful to 
have you all there.  
 
We thank all families who support their child’s education by arriving 
to school on time. We remind all families that the expected arrival 
time to school for all pupils is between 8.45am and 8.55am so that 
children enter their classrooms ready for registration.  
 
Our Lenten prayer bags have been a big success with our pupils 
across the school; we hope you have enjoyed being led in prayer by 
your children. The have been very keen to tell us all about it too!   
This week, we have welcomed Miss Ohasi to our staff team, who 
will be working as a support assistant and Mr Wilson who is 
teaching in Year 1. I’m sure you join us in making them welcome.  
 
The sun is shining at last and looks to be here to stay for a few 
days. Enjoy a beautiful and bright weekend!  
 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

    Best Wishes 

   Mrs Yuen 
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Term Dates 

          Science Week  

 

Term Starts 

Monday 21st February 

Term Ends 

Friday 1st April 2022 

Easter Break 

4th April – 18th April 

 

Upcoming Events 

22nd March  

Class Photos 

29th April 

Young Voices 

 

 

 

                           Ukraine Coffee Event   

                Lent Reflection  

 

 

                      St Patrick’s Day  

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 
 

 

 

 

 

the wild area, Years 3, 4 and 5 have been preparing for 

a wild meadow and Year 6 have been assisting with 

the Pergola installation and clearing the gardens and 

sheds. We were blessed with glorious sunshine; we are 

all excited to watch our garden blossom. 

As part of Science week, the 

whole school has been 

helping to transform our 

school garden.  

Year R have been sowing 

seeds, Year 1 having been 

working in the flower beds, 

Year 2 have been busy in   

 

 

Thank you all so very much 

for all the donations and to 

those whose joined us to 

raise money to help support 

families. Extra special thanks 

you to Sainsbury’s, Morrisons 

and Londis Supermarkets 

who kindly donated hampers 

for our event! 

All proceeds will go to the 

SVP who are supporting 

inside Ukraine and Romania.  

As part of our Lent giving, we all wore green for St Patrick’s 

Day, in exchange for a £1 donation for CAFOD or a food 

donation to the Cathedral Food Bank. Once again, we were 

overwhelmed by your generosity. 

Tuesday gave us chance to mark the season of Lent as part 

of the Our Lady Immaculate Catholic Schools’ family. We 

were delighted to have the opportunity, once more to come 

together with fellow pupils from St Gregory’s, The Good 

Shepherd and Thomas Becket as part of our journey to 

Easter. So many of our pupils and staff represented our 

 

school at the Cathedral enjoying 

beautiful singing and clear 

reading as we followed Jesus’ 

suffering through the Stations of 

the Cross. It was a beautiful 

service. 

 

 

Thank You! 


